
The American Iris Society  

 News & Notes - Fall 2018 
News & Notes has continued to be published on a regular monthly basis and again the most 
popular edition was the Special Edition announcing the AIS Medal Awards.  It was both the 
most read and had the most followed link. 
 
Past issues of News & Notes are now online in the ​American Iris Society Hager-DuBose 
Memorial Online Library​.  Thank you to the Board for approving their addition and to Bob Pries 
for creating and expanding this resource.  You can find links to the individual issues from this 
page: 
 
http://wiki.irises.org/Hist/NewsAndNotes 
 
Note that the links in individual issues work; however, as with anything on the Internet, they may 
point to resources that are no longer there. 
 
News & Notes has proved to be a popular benefit for members.  Now we would like to create 
something different to attract non-AIS members which would be published less frequently.  This 
would have news from AIS and other sources combined with a soft-sell to becoming an AIS 
member.  For the first experiment, I plan to start with the non-AIS members from individual clubs 
or Sections.  Does your club or section have non-AIS members and email addresses for them? 
Volunteer clubs and Sections gladly accepted; please contact me.  Topic suggestions for this 
endeavor would also be much appreciated. 
 
Thank you for all the great suggestions for topics to include in News & Notes.  Please keep 
them coming! 
 
                                               What else can we do to help you? 
 
Wayne Messer 
News & Notes Editor 
wrmesser@gmail.com 
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